
FOGELSVILLE’S HALLOWEEN PARADE AND SOCIAL 

 

Fogelsville parents and guardians, 

 

October has come and it’s time to begin to think about our Halloween Parade and Social. 

Information for the event  is below.  

Date: Friday October 25, 2019 

Time: Parade begins at 2:15 PM 

 

Information about the Parade 

*Costumes must be sent to school in a bag or box marked w/ student name 

*Costumes should fit over clothing (students may not wear them to and from school on 

the bus) 

*Costumes must be school appropriate - No costumes with guns, swords, other 

weapons, or other inappropriate attire. Your child is not permitted to have those items 

as a part of his/her costume in school.  

*Students must wear shoes.  

*Avoid face make-up for the parade as there will not be time to administer it during the 

day. 

 

The parade will begin promptly at 2:15 PM on the walking track in the back of the 

building. - 5th grade will start, followed by Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade. 

Students will walk one time around the walking track and then re-enter the building to 

return to their classrooms for the classroom social.  For the safety and security of our 

school, spectators of the parade are not permitted to enter the building. If you wish to 

sign your child out early, a note must be sent into school on the day of the parade/social. 

You can then pick up your child at the main office.   

 

Information about the Social 

Classroom socials will follow the parade. The social is only for students, staff, and 

scheduled volunteers. Classroom teachers will schedule no more than 2  

parent/guardian volunteers to assist with the social and parade preparation. In order to 

volunteer, you must have all of your clearances on file at the district administration 

office in the human resources department. All volunteers will need to sign-in at the 

main office and follow protocol for volunteers. Teachers will share with students and 

parents/guardians what is needed for the social. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Halloween Parade on October 25 at 2:15 PM. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy Chorones 

Principal 

Fogelsville Elementary School 


